
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT, 24.08.2021 

 

Change in the 2021 Financial Calendar 

Attica Bank informs investors that the Announcement of the Η1 2021 Financial Results, 

which according to the financial calendar was scheduled to take place on September 2nd 

2021, are going to take place on August 25th 2021. Furthermore, on the same day, an 

analysts’ briefing will take place and the disclosure of the corporate presentation of H1 

2021 financial results.   
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